
 

COVID-19 STATEMENT 

“There is nothing we do that warrants someone’s safety being placed at undue risk” 

 

The Boleyn Trust is following all Department for Education (DfE) and Public Health England (PHE) 
advice throughout the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
We are acutely aware of the current level of concern about the risks from coronavirus and the 
subsequent confirmed cases in the UK. All Trust schools have undertaken rigorous risk assessment 
processes in close consultation with staff, Trust leaders, governing bodies, and union 
representatives. Our comprehensive assessments are regularly reviewed and updated as 
guidance changes. 
 
All schools have put in place several protective measures, based on the available guidance, to 
manage the identified risks and protect the health, safety and wellbeing of our children, staff and 
families.  We are providing parents, carers, pupils and staff with NHS principles to prevent 
spreading any respiratory virus and taking all reasonable measures to mitigate infection risk, 
including and not limited to displaying COVID-19 posters in school, providing advice as to hand 
washing and minimising risk of infection, providing hand sanitiser gels in receptions and liaising 
with our cleaning contractors.  
 
We have a communications strategy in place to ensure we are keeping pupils, parents, carers, 
staff and contractors and visitors aware of measures that Boleyn trust schools are taking. 
 
The government has also launched a new helpline to answer questions about COVID-19 related 
to education. Staff, parents, and young people can contact the helpline as follows: 
 
Phone:   0800 046 8687 
Email:   dfe.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 
Opening hours:  8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 
 
The information we provide will be updated as soon as possible in line with government and PHE 
advice. 
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